10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 3 April 1987
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I was most grateful to you for giving me such a lucid
account of the activities of the Academy of Sciences of
the USSR during my all too brief visit to the Institute
of Crystallography. I had heard a great deal about you

from my colleague Peter Walker and was delighted that we

had this brief opportunity to meet. I hope that you will

let me know when you visit the United Kingdom so that we
may continue our talk. In the meantime, I send youmy best

wishes,

Academician G.I. Marchuk
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I am most grateful to you for arranging for me to visit
the Institute of Chrystallography. I found it absolutely
fascinating and was sad only that we did not have enough
time to look properly at all the work which you are doing

there. As you know, from the very first moment that we

began to discuss my visit to the Soviet Union I asked if

it would be possible to visit your Institute and it fully
lived up to my high expectations. I should be grateful
if you would pass on my warm thanks to your colleagues and

members of staff of the Institute.

I send you my best wishes,

Academician B.K. Vainshtein
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From the Private Secretary

11 May 1987

Thank you very much for sending the
photographs of the Prime Minister's visit
to the Crystallography Institute. She
was delighted to receive these and to be
reminded of her very successful and enjoyable
visit.

(Charles Powell)

His Excellency Monsieur Leonid M. Zamyatin.




